
22/02/2020 

MR Thomas Johns 
ST 
NSW 
Tjohns@htmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0067 - 37 Heather Street WHEELER HEIGHTS NSW 2097

I was alerted by a neighbour of this proposal. It extends too far forward, to the detriment of the 
entire street. The double storey also appears mighty close to number 39 and very bulky. 

Sent: 22/02/2020 9:12:28 PM
Subject: Online Submission


